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Justice for the Girls Raises $1,200 for Komen Lowcountry Race for the
Cure

October 18, 2010

This past weekend the Rosen, Rosen & Hagood LLC team, participated in the Komen

Lowcountry Race for the Cure. The team, Justice for the Girls, raised over $1,200 for the

country’s most well-known breast cancer organization.

Although several of the firm’s employees participated in 2009, this year was the first year that

Rosen, Rosen & Hagood put together a team. “A few of us had done the walk on our own in

2009 and we talked about how great it would be to put together a team,” explained  the Team

Captain. “We’re excited to be part of such a great cause.”

Rosen, Rosen & Hagood, a Charleston-based law firm, is proud of its commitment to

supporting the local community. Besides Race for a Cure, the firm is involved in other local

non-profit organizations and various legal associations.
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